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Title: Need to open a Kendirya Vidyalaya in Bhanjanagar, Ganjam district, Orissa-laid.

SHRI RUDRAMADHAB RAY (KANDHAMAL): There is a long standing demand of public to have a Central School at Bhanjanagar in
the Ganjam district of Orissa. The Government of Orissa have submitted a proposal to the Government of India to establish the same at
Bhanjanagar. The State Government have fulfilled all the criteria for opening up of the school since last two years or more. The
proposal is still pending with the Ministry of Human Resource Development.

In an answer to starred question no. 32 on 24 February, 2010, it was stated that the proposals to open a new Kendriya Vidyalaya during
the 11th Five Year Plan period is under process. Although separate funds have not been earmarked for opening of New Kendriya
Vidyalayas, there is an allocation of Rs. 15000 Crores for the Kendriya Vidyalayas Scheme during the 11th Five Year Plan Plan.

I urge upon the Government to take an early decision to open up a New Kendriya Vidyalayas at Bhanjanagar in my Parliamentary
Constituency.

 

 


